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22nd February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

PAN 2023 – ‘Same but Different’ Performance – Tuesday 28th March 2023, 6pm 
 
As you know our theme this year is, ‘Same but Different’, with the aim of learning about 
equality and diversity, LGBT, disability and mental health.  Each school has been given an 
element to base their performance on and ours is ‘Giraffes Can’t Dance” by Giles Andreae. 
 
We would like children to wear plain black joggers/leggings and black PE pumps.  As part 
of the programme theme, each school has been allocated a colour of t-shirt to be worn 
therefore we will be providing your child with a brand new orange t-shirt, which school 
have ordered and will be given to your child on the day of the performance. 
 
Parents are encouraged to come along on the evening and watch the performance which 
starts at 6.00pm (doors open 5.30pm).  Entrance is gained to Parr Hall via a pre-ticket 
system only.  Initially, tickets are limited to 2 per family as the school has been allocated a 
total of 60 tickets. Tickets will be available to order and pay on ParentPay.  Please order 
your tickets before Monday 20th March as will be issuing tickets on that day. We have been 
allocated upstairs to the right of the stage.  If we find we have any spares after the initial 
allocation then these will be offered on a first come first served basis.  
 
On Tuesday 28th March after lunch, school will transport the children to the Parr Hall on a 
minibus for an afternoon rehearsal at 2:45pm prior to the evening performance.  Your child 
will need a packed tea along with plenty of drinks (no fizzy drinks please) and NO nuts. 
Your child will need to be collected directly from Parr Hall at approximately 7.30pm.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs K Goman 
Class Teacher 
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